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TRANSFER NOTICE — DEPARTMENT OF INSPECTIONS AND APPEALS  

 
Notice of Funds Transfer.  On August 28, 2017, the Department of Management (DOM) notified the 
Legislative Services Agency (LSA) of an FY 2017 transfer of $65,000 from the Department of Inspections 
and Appeals (DIA) Health Facilities and Investigations Divisions to the Department’s Administration 
Division.   
 
Transfer Authority.  Senate File 130 (FY 2017 Budget Adjustment Act) provided language authorizing 
the Director of the DIA, in consultation with the DOM and the LSA, to make allocations between 
Department divisions in the manner and to the extent the Director determines appropriate.  The total 
allocation transfer of $65,000 was made available as a result of holding positions vacant in both the 
Health Facilities and Investigations Divisions, and will cover an unexpected decrease in indirect federal 
funding to the Administration Division.   
 
STAFF CONTACT: Christin Mechler (515.281.6561) christin.mechler@legis.iowa.gov 
   Jennifer Acton (515.281.7846) jennifer.acton@legis.iowa.gov 
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